
THE DAILY BULLETIN 
CANYON HIGH SCHOOL 

                FRIDAY MAY 17, 2013 

      

  LATE START WEDNESDAY:  MAY 22 

FINALS SCHEDULE: MINIMUM DAYS 

 

WEDNESDAY MAY 29   PERIODS 4 & 5 

THURSDAY  MAY 30  PERIODS 3 & 6 

FRIDAY        MAY 31  PERIODS 2 & 7   

_____________________________________________________ 
                                        

GENERAL 

 

COME WATCH CANYON CHOIR PERFORM in their spring concert on May 17th in the Golden Valley HS 

Performing Arts Center. The concert starts at 7:30 and tickets are 7 dollars with your ASB card and 5 

dollars without. It's your last chance this year to see Canyon's award winning choirs perform. See you 

there! 

 

YEARBOOK DISTRIBUTION: Yearbooks will be distributed from 2:30-3:30 in the main gym on Monday 

the 20th. Students must bring their id cards in order to claim their yearbooks. Make-up distribution will 

be Tuesday and wed at lunch. Yearbooks are still available for $100 in ASB. 

 

ATTENTION : Anyone interested in trying out for the boy's basketball team this summer needs to 

show up to the main gym at Lunch Next Wednesday, May 22 and Thursday, May 23rd. For additional 

information come by G-208.   

 

FUTURE APES students will need to pick up the summer assignment with Mr. Yong in room F-1 at lunch 

TODAY or Next Monday.   

 

COME SUPPORT A LITTLE GOES A LONG WAY and the Castaic Animal Shelter THIS 

Saturday by getting your car washed in the KMart parking lot! Hope to see you there! 
 

THEATRE AUDITIONS for next year's fall play will be TODAY in the Q Theatre. They will start at 2 

PM for those who have an open 7th and 3 PM for everyone else. No preparation necessary. See Mrs. P in 

the theatre if you have any questions.  

 

LIBRARY: The last day to return all library materials is May 21st. Make sure to find your books and get 

them back to the library by then! 

 



IT IS TIME TO LOCATE YOUR TEXTBOOKS AND RETURN THEM TO THE TEXTBOOK CENTER.  

Where are they??   You ask yourself…Well-- have you looked behind the washing machine?  Could it be in 

a magazine rack?  Is it on the front porch??  OR how about cleaning out your closet or look under your 

bed??  Just to name a few places….Don’t forget turn in all Library materials by next Tuesday. 

 

THE LIBRARY will be closed TODAY for the Mod Civ classes Gallery Walk. We'll be closed all periods, 

for both brunches, and during lunch. Students will not have access to the library or the computers. 

We're sorry for the inconvenience. 

 

 CANYON DANCE TEAM TRYOUTS ARE BACK!  Missed tryouts last time?  Don't despair! You can still 

try out for the Award-Winning Canyon Dance Team!  Don't know how to dance but think you've got what 

it takes?  We want to see your moves!  Whether you are an experienced dancer or a new-comer, there is 

a place for you on the dance team.  Come by the front office and pick up an information packet.    Dance 

tryouts are Monday, May 20th in the Canyon auxiliary gym from 3 to 5 p.m.   We hope to see you there! 

 

ATTENTION ALL STUDENTS!  On Saturday June 8th is the SUMMER SPLASH EVENT sponsored by 

DFY IT.  It will be held at the Santa Clarita Aquatic Center from 5-9pm.  Tickets are 5.00 and include 

admission, DJ, sunglasses, food and more!  Tickets will be on sale one day only at lunch on Friday May 

17th by the outdoor stage.  All high schools in our district will be participating!   

 

MEETINGS 

 

COME TO FCA TODAY in room G-206 at lunch.  This will be our last meeting of the year.  So come help 

us celebrate –we will have pizza, desserts and more.  Can’t wait to see you there! 

 

SENIORS 

 
GRAD NIGHT:  ALL seniors who are attending Grad Night MUST turn in a signed parent permission slip 

by TODAY.  They are available outside the ASB Office.  The permission slip has to be turned in by 

TODAY in order to attend.   

 
 


